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Date: . June 4, 1976

To : Executive Committee, Admission Committee, Committee of Five, SMSA Executive
Committee

From : Clayton Rich, M.D.

SUBJECT:

Some of you may have seen a recent letter of the NEJM referred to
in the enclosed letter from Dean Ebert of Harvard Medical School. I
believe that you should also see his response. I associate myself
with the opinions and conclusions he expresses.

Sincerely,
}  

\

Clayton Rich, M.D.

CR/irb

ACGNAL JUN 9 1976 oe
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